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The City of Auburn is seeking temporary/seasonal maintenance workers. Duties include mowing, 
raking, weed whacking, landscaping, painting, and other outdoor maintenance activities.  Must be 
able to perform heavy physical labor for extended hours in all weather conditions. Must possess valid 
Maine Driver’s license. This is a 40 hours per week position. May include overtime and weekend 
work.  Starting salary is $12.25/hr.  
 
If interested, please send cover letter, resume, and three references to the Public Works 
Department, 296 Gracelawn Road, Auburn ME 04210. Tel 333-6601 ext. 2155 or e-mail address is 
sholland@auburnmaine.gov .  

 
Review of resumes will start immediately and will continue until the vacancies are filled.  
 

The City of Auburn is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
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